
 Zoning Board of Appeals 

Branford, Connecticut  06405 

Decision Notice 

The Branford Zoning Board of Appeals met at the Canoe Brook Senior Center, 11 Cherry Hill Road on 

Tuesday December 19, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. to conduct Public Hearings and the following decisions were 

made: 

17/12 – 1.  Deborah Frawley, Owner/Pattison Bros. Const. LLC, Applicant, 16 Double Beach Road: 

 Continued to January 16. 2018. 

 17/12 – 2.  Audrey C. and Jack W. Kramer, 9 Fitzgerald Lane:  Granted with conditions. 

17/12 – 3.  Town of Branford, Owner/Antinozzi Associates, Applicant, 185 Damascus Road, Walsh 

Intermediate School:  Granted. 

17/12 – 4.  James M. Sette, 215 Linden Avenue:  Withdrawn. 

 

James Sette 

Chairman 
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